28th August, 1948,

Dear ®irs,

Steam Trawler "FOSSUR"

I havs to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 2nd instant, the contents of which have been duly
noted, :

- With regard thereto, I think 1t well to explain
that the survey held by Mr. Vilhelm Nielsen at Thorshavn
last month was confined to ths rewelding 6f the starbcard
furnace, and subsequent testing of the boiler. The survey
did not therafore, comprise the full requirements of
Boiler Survey a&s requirad by the Scgciety's Rules, and as
this survey beceme dub so long ago as January last, 1t 1s
requested that you will meke early srrangements for the
boilar to ve opened up end examined in accordance with the
full requirements for Lhla survey.

Similarly, I think it well to explain that the
Pariodical Bpecial Survey (C) required in my letter of the
19th March lsst, will comprise, in addition to the iltems
reported by the Society's Surveyors at Leith in September
1947, a complete opening up and exsmination of the vessal
as required for Special Survey. As the 1limit of time in
regard to holding this survey has expired, I shall be glad
- to learn when it is nroposed that this survey will be
carried out.

Yours falthfully,

1R

Lloyd's Register
- Foundation
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